
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 04/07/2025 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 

the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Save the Date! 

Wednesday 9th July – Y1 & Y2 Trip to Blackpool Tower.  
Friday 11th July – ‘Bend the Rules’ Day. Flyer to come home. 
Sunday 13th July – Leavers Service @ St Christopher’s  
10.30 
Monday 14th July- Bastille Day- children to wear red, white 
and blue. NO charge for this. 
Wednesday 16th July – Move on Morning 
Monday 21st July – Disco (KS1- 5-6pm/ KS2 – 6.15-7.15) (please see letter) 
Wednesday 23rd July-  Finish for Summer at 2pm 

 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

  

 
Certificate Winners 

Year 2    Year 1 
Curriculum Awards  
All The Class – For a Fantastic Whole 

School Worship. 

Harry – For his excellent work with money. 

Ava- For becoming more independent in all 

areas. 

Samaira- For settling in so well and trying 

her hardest in all areas of learning. 

  

Christian Value/Diamond 9 Awards 
Iyla – for showing compassion by sharing 
her snuggle buddy for someone in need. 
Primrose-for being a joyful member of Year 
2 and bringing joy to others. 
Amber – For always being a compassionate 
member of the class and caring for others. 
  

Star Writer 
Freddie – For improved handwriting. 
Olivia – For excellent inference when 
looking at the Once Upon a Picture image. 
Tanatswa- for great independent writing. 
Erin- for a great acrostic poem about 
darkness. 

 

 

Class News 

In Year 1… 
We were so proud of all our Year 1 children for their fantastic Whole 
School Worship. Considering the short time we had to practise, all the 
children showed great courage and skill as the performed. They worked 
really well as a team to retell the story of Paul and share the message that 
God can be our rock. 
This week we have been looking at money and trying to identify the value 
of coins and notes. If you have chance to look at some real coins and 
notes, that would be really useful for consolidating their learning. 
In English we have been working on out sentence formation and 
comprehension. 

 
In Year 2 … 
In English we have been looking at the story The Owl who was Afraid of 
the Dark and have been working through each chapter. We have learnt 
lots of information about barn owls and other facts about constellations. 
We created our own fact files for Barn Owls and created our own part of 
the story. 
In Maths we have been looking at how to present information and have 
been creating tally charts and pictograms. We voted on our favourite fruit 
and sports to help us with our learning. 
 
 
Next Wednesday we will be off on our trip to Blackpool Tower. If you 
haven’t yet paid, please do so on Parent Pay. Please make sure your 
children are at school for the EARLIER start of 8:30am and that they have 
a packed lunch. All children will need to wear school uniform. 
 
 

 
 
Please see the following page 
about upcoming dates… 

           

Come to school – it’s really cool! 
Be on time – it helps you shine! 
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Bend the Rules Day – Friday 11th July 
A flyer will be coming home with a list of prices. There is no limit to how many the children 
decide to choose. Involvement in this, is behaviour dependent for all children.  
 
Enterprise Afternoon- Thursday 10th July 
Year 6 are running our Enterprise Afternoon once again. Children will be able to attend this and 
take part in the activities the Year 6 children have planned and make purchases. Please send in 
£5 maximum, in change where possible. Parents are welcome to attend and go around with your 
child/ren. Class 4 and Class 2 are attending 2-2.30pm, Class 1 and Class 3 are attending 2.30-
3pm. If you wish to take your child/ren home before the end of the school day you will need to 
get a token from your child’s class teacher and give this to Mrs Seagrave on the gate before 
leaving. 
 
Disco- Monday 21st July (letter coming home today) 
KS1 Disco to take part 5-6pm followed by KS2 at 6.15-7.15pm. 
£3 per child or £5 a family. Ticket price includes entry, a drink and a snack. 
Please make payment via ParentPay. 
Please make sure children are wearing age-appropriate clothing and footwear.  
 
Warm Weather 
As the weather is currently a lot warmer, please ensure your child has a hat, sunglasses, sun 
cream and a water bottle in school so they can keep hydrated. 
Thank you. 
 
Uniform 
Many of you will already be thinking about school uniform, and preparing for the next school 
year in the coming months. 
 
Please remember to check our school website and the uniform list before you purchase and 
uniform, shoes or trainers for PE. 
We respectfully ask that parents keep to our uniform code, and please name all items of clothing 
and equipment that comes into school. 
As the children wear the same, if your child misplaces an item, it is very difficult to track down a 
missing item of uniform without a name. There over one hundred and forty children all wearing 
the same thing! 
 
Do check out the ‘Uniformd’ platform for a more cost effective and environmentally friendly way 
of purchasing school uniform for your child. 
A flyer with more details about this can be found on our school website in the Parents section. 
 

SAVE MONEY - MINIMISE WASTE - RAISE SCHOOL FUNDS 
 

 
Mrs Ramsay, Mrs Lucarelli & Mrs Bamber 

 


